
Public Notice:  Community Meeting Regarding the EPD Agri-Cycle Facility Clean-Up 

 

     The Georgia Environmental Protection Division invites the residents of Talmo and the 

communities surrounding the former Agri-Cycle facility to a community meeting on 

Tuesday, September 11, 2018 from 6:00 PM – 7:00 PM at the North Jackson Elementary 

School Gym located at 1880 Old Gainesville Highway in Talmo. 

 

     At the meeting, we will present our clean-up plans for the former Agri-Cycle facility 

abandoned wastewater ponds. Our contractor, Kemron Environmental Services, will be 

on-hand to answer questions. For more information regarding this meeting, please contact 

Susan Kibler at 404-657-7126 or susan.kibler@dnr.ga.gov.  
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